HIGHLANDS BIOLOGICAL STATION

Workshop on Larval Amphibian Biology
June 3 - 7, 1985
Instructors: Richard ). Wassersug, Dalhousie University
Richard C. Bruce, Western Carolina University

An intensive one-week workshop on larval amphibians will be offered at the Highlands Biological Station June 3-7, 1985.
Topics to be covered include systematics, morphology, behavior, physiology, and ecology of frog tadpoles and salamander
larvae. Primary emphasis will be on the identification, gross morphology, behavior, and ecology of these organisms. The
course will include lectures, laboratory studies, and field investigations. Credit (2 semester hours) is available through either
Western Carolina University or the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill.

The Highlands Biological Station is located in the southern Blue Ridge Mountains, within an area of high amphibian diversity.
The Station provides superb laboratory and field facilities for instruction and research, and comfortable living accommoda-
tions for students and visiting researchers.

Costs

University Credit (workshop may be taken without credit)
Tuition: $100 Western Carolina University: $40 registration fee, $15 application fee
Housing Fee: $20 UNC-Chapel Hill: $50 registration fee

For further information and application forms contact:
Executive Director
Highlands Biological Station
P.O. Box 580
Highlands, NC 28741
(704) 526-2602
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